
reorganizing, this part>' plans to focus on voter contact and volunteers, because, as Mr.
Ross Reid said: "If we win, success is flot in this building, success is in the field."

The second meeting of the day was one of the most interesting in whole of our trip.
That was the meeting with separatist part>' Block Québécois and their representative
Mn. Daniel Turp. Everything that happened in former Yugoslavia is ver>' similar to the
current events ini Quebec. The meeting was too short to ask Mr. Turp ail questions we
had. He was unable to explain to us the real reasons for separation nor offer any
concrete solutions for problems, which will appear after separation (if so). These
problems are problems for a large percentage of people who want to stay within

'~Canada (Franco phones, Anglophones and Aborigines) and problems of French
minority which would sta>' in some ways unprotected in the rest of Canada.

A1ter lunch, we split into two groups. The first group had a meeting with Abonigine
representatives from the First Nations of Canada. This was an opportunity for the
aborigine to inform us about status of Indians and the level of respect for thein human
rights.

The second group visited the School of Journalism at Carleton University. We saw

part of


